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---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Lori Harris <jlharrisfamily@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Feb 26, 2017 at 2:04 PM
Subject: Nonmotorized Boating Program HB 2320
To: htpexhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

I am opposed to the Nonmotorized Boating fee. As a 45year Oregon resident and motorized
vessel operator I already pay registration and invasive species fees for motorized and non
motorized crafts.

If there was a way for boat registration and invasive species permits to transfer to all my
watercraft that would be ok. That way all boat owners would contribute weather they own a
motorized boat or not. I have a power boat, drift boat, canoe, raft, float tubes etc. We are a
boating family, and I think we are paying way more than our fair share for fees already.

And. there wasn't enough notice for this legislation change. I only saw it because I had been
involved in other OSMB actions for facility improvements. I don't think the larger boating
community knows about it, or that public commenting is available.

Register bicycles. They're considered a vehicle right? They should help pay for bike lane street
improvements and they should be identifiable for traffic and security purposes like any other
vehicle.
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